‘Walker River Paiute Tribe

P.O. Box 220

Schurz, Nevada 89427
Phone: (775) 773-2306
FAX: (775) 773-2585

December 8, 2023

RE: Hearing on Election Contest

The Tribal Council held a hearing on an election contest on December 6, 2023 and made the
decision to void the election and to hold a new election. The Tribal Council followed the
Election Ordinance’s contest procedures in making this decision. Under those procedures, the
Council heard from the person contesting the election and the Election Board. Those were the
parties that were involved in the matter. The Tribal Council then passed a motion to void the
election and call for a new election following the same procedures stated in the Election
Ordinance. This decision by the Tribal Council is final and the Tribe will proceed with the new
election.

Sincerely,

Andrea Martinez
Chairwoman
Walker River Paiute Tribe



